
 

TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN 

Marmon Foodservice Technologies  |  marmonfoodservice.com 

 

 
Product: Refrigeration units with R404a located in California & New York 

Subject: Refrigerant usage and SB 1206 regulation 
Date: 01/16/2025 
 

Dear valued customer: 

 

As of 1/1/2025 New York and California have placed restrictions on the sale or distribution of 

refrigerants that exceed specific Global Warming Potential (GWP) limits. The primary law 

describing these restrictions is California’s SB 1206. New York adopted the same rules, 

directly referencing California’s SB 1206 law.  

• Beginning January 1st, 2025, the GWP limit shall not exceed 2,200 (SB1206 Chapter 

884, SEC. 2, Subsection (b)) 

• The prohibition established does not apply to refrigerants that are reclaimed (SB1206 

Chapter 884, SEC. 2, Subsection (d)) 

This restriction affects the service of Marmon Foodservice Technologies’ equipment with 

R404A refrigerant. 

• Equipment with R404A can still be serviced using reclaimed refrigerant from an EPA 

certified reclaimer 

• There is no alternative replacement refrigerant available for equipment with R404A 

 

 

 

 

If further assistance is needed, please call MarmonLink Customer Support at (800) 238-3600 


